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DIARY DATES 

Term 3 & 4 

Friday 25th September 
Sports Day   
Last day of Term 3    
2pm dismissal 
 

Monday 28th Sept-9th October 
School Holidays 

    OCTOBER   

Monday 12th  
First day of Term 4  

   

Thursday   22nd  
 School Photos 
 

NOVEMBER 

Monday 2nd  
Pupil Free Day 

 

Friday 27th 

School Closure Day 

 

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications for 2020 School Card are 

to be completed online this year. An  

information sheet is available from the 

school office.  

   

     PAYMENTS 

Invoices for school fees have been 

posted to families. Please note we are 

not currently accepting cash payments. 

     

        OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

*Bookings must be made direct to 

OSHC   

   UNIFORM SHOP 

     Open: Tuesday to Fridays  

 

In PE, students have been focusing on Sports Day event 

preparation and Volleyball. We have been fortunate to receive 

funding from the Federal Government through Sporting Schools 

and had a coach from Volleyball SA. Students have been 

progressing well with their skills and game play. Clovelly now has 

some great volleyballers! 

 

Mrs Smith and Ms Alanah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

On Thursday, 10 September, our school acknowledged R U OK? 
Day. Students and staff were encouraged to wear yellow, show 
off their dance moves in the gym and participate in activities to 
explore the importance of friendship.  

We’re happy to report, the day was a success. The yard looked 
like a sea of yellow and children laughed and grooved in the gym 
during break times; the gym looked like a yellow wave! 

The social work students worked with each class to deliver 
activities. Some examples of the activities included: drawing a 
picture of being a good friend (R/Y1), recording how someone 
would look if they were OK or not OK (Y2/Y3), discussions about 
how to check in with each other (Y4-Y7). All students learned the 
four steps to asking, ‘R U OK?’: Ask, Listen, Encourage action and 
Check-in.  

A big thanks to all the students and staff who made the day a 
success!  

More information can be found at:  https://www.ruok.org.au/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cricket Players Wanted 

Join Mitchell Park Junior Cricket Club. We have 4 boys teams in 

age groups u/10, u/12, u/14 and u/16 as well as 2 girls teams in 

u/12 and u/16. For any inquiries or questions, please contact 

PJ Scott at 0435 004 599. 
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Terena Pope, Kylie Tuckey, Wahid Halimee, Emma Voigt, Jenny Bartold 

Dear Families,  

As the change in season to Spring is upon us, now is a good time to review your child’s school uniform items. A 
reminder that all students are required to wear clothes in school colours that meet our Dress Code 
expectations. A  school hat is required to be worn in term 4 and will need to be worn on Sports Day next 
Friday, 25 September.  

Our expectation is that all students will dress in our school colour of navy. We also sell one of our tops that 
have a red panel.  

Please support your child to meet the Dress Code expectations.  

As the term has progressed, we have noticed an increase in vehicles driving onto school grounds at the 
beginning and end of day to pick up and deliver students to school.  We realise it is tempting and convenient 
to drive onto our grounds to utilise the car park area. As you would appreciate, having vehicles drive onto the 
grounds increases the risk of accidents and injuries. To access the car park, drivers are required to hold a 
current Car Park pass and have this displayed in a prominent position to enable it to be viewed by staff.  If you 
believe that you require access  to the car park , please request an application form from the front office.  

Non Car park pass holders are required to park in nearby streets and walk to the site to deliver or collect your 
children.  

As this is the final Newsletter for the term, I will take this opportunity to  wish you a safe and happy holiday . 
We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to seeing you for an action packed fourth term . 
Term 4 starts on Monday 12 October.  

Regards, Terena Pope 

  

 

In accordance with government Administrative Instructions and Guidelines issued by The Department for 
Education relating to the Materials and Services Charges for 2021, please find attached the proposed "Notice 
of Charges" for Reception - Year 7. 
 
The "Notice of Charges" provides a breakdown of actual Materials and Services Charges.  
 
Clovelly Park Primary School is now officially notifying parent/caregivers that the Materials and Services 
Charges for 2021 will be presented to the Governing Council’s meeting to be held on Tuesday 27th October 
2020 at 6.30pm for discussion and approval.  
 
Accordingly, parent/caregivers are invited to attend the meeting if you wish to provide feedback on the 
proposed charges. Voting is restricted to elected members of the Governing Council only. 
This meeting may be held online via Webex.  If you are interested in attending please advise the front office 
by Monday 26th October 2020. 
 
In Lieu of attendance at the meeting, parents can express their views in writing to the Chairperson. 
 
Parent/caregivers are also advised the Materials and Services Charges cover only essential curriculum 
requirements. There may be additional costs for excursions, camps and so on throughout the year. 
 
If parents/caregivers have any questions please refer them to the Business Manager, Cathy Wisdom on (08) 

8276 5366. 

PE 

R U OK Day 

External Sport 

Mitchell Pk Kindy 

EARLY DISMISSAL FRIDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 

 SPORTS DAY WILL CONCLUDE AT 2.00PM. 

Materials & Services Charges 2021  

https://www.ruok.org.au/


School Photo Day has been scheduled for Thursday 22nd 
October.  All students must be in school uniform.  Please ensure 
your child has suitable clothes that meet the Dress Code.  

If your child has lost their uniform, please remember to check 
‘lost property’ in the front office.     

A number of people have been parking in our Disabled Carpark 
without a disability pass.  Please ensure this space is left clear for 
someone who needs it!  Thank you in advance. 

 

We made 3-dimensional shapes with pasta and marshmallows, 
exploring the properties of different 3-dimensional shapes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O1 and O2  have been learning about Australia Animals and how 
to write an information report about Wombats.  

The pictures below are some of the wonderful art work they 
created while investigating Australian animals. These are now on 
display in the front office. 

 

    

 

 

Sports Day is Friday  25th September. Please remember to send 
your child  to school with a labelled drink bottle filled with water, 
sensible shoes for sport activities and sun protection. 

It is highly encourage that your child wears their house colours: 

Flinders =Green 

Marion = Red 

Mitchell = Yellow 

Sturt = Blue  

Your child needs to be at school normal time 8.45am and the day 
will finish at 2pm. 

The front office  will be closed on the day. 

 

Please use the school crossing with flashing lights to safely 

cross the road before and after school. 

This is the only safe place to cross the road and is where 

drivers expect the children to cross the road. 

This is with guidance provided by the Department of 

Infrastructure and Transport (DIT)”  

1 Know your signals 

2 Stop, Look , Cross 

3 Pay attention and listen 

4 Walk don’t run 

5 Always use footpaths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R3 have been working on Numbers in Maths. Some students 

are working on vertical addition, some on number itself and 

others on place value and addition with units, tens and 

hundreds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Materials and Services Charges 2020 

All accounts need to finalised by the end of Term 3. 
If are eligible for school card please complete the online 
school card application as soon as possible at sa.gov.au/
education/schoolcard . School card needs to be applied for 
each year.  For any families seeking to arrange a payment 
plan please contact the Business Manager on 8276 5366.  

 

 

School Photos Art Work O1/O2 School Crossing 

R3 Math Learning 

Finance 

Sports Day  

Car Parking 

Hands on Mathematics Y7 

R3 Math Learning 


